
Manitoulin~Sudbury 

RESOLUTION 16-33 

DATE: April28, 2016 

MOVED BY: Bruce Killah SECONDED BY: Jim Rook 

WHEREAS the Regional Municipality of Peel has sent a letter to the Minister 
of Health and Long Term Care, the Honourable Eric Hoskins entitled 
Ambulance Communications and Dispatch Services Advocacy; and 

WHEREAS the Manitoulin-Sudbury DSB believes a change to the MPDS 
system will improve accuracy in 911 triaging thus minimizing the number of 
ambulance calls requiring an emergency response; and 

WHEREAS the Manitoulin-Sudbury DSB requests that the Ministry of Health 
& Long Term Care expedites this necessary change in triaging methodology 
across the province of Ontario in an effort to improve efficiency well ahead 
of the MOHL TC indicated timeframe of late 2018. 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Manitoulin-Sudbury DSB supports 
the institution of the Medical Priority Dispatch System (MPDS); and 

FURTHER THAT the Manitoulin-Sudbury DSB share this motion with the 
Minister of Health, the Honourable Eric Hoskins. 
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